
3/12-Tiring after reading the JER 
letter ans. enclosed, I suppose 
because of that xx2imax success can 
mean in more phytical drain and time 
from other things, I sat down to 

imthe Service pieces and a half-glass 
olof wine. It was relaxing, I'm glad 
,a, to have read the„ and after al 

414 make the rounds, I- 
rack ' 	he will envy Mrs. S, getting 5C aithose p 	he finds this kind 

of clothing quite comfortable. Last 
night we went to the home of a frien 
for dinner and so th4t .6i1 could get 
more of his chaotic records for his 
tax returns (delinquent, natch!), an 
and she again wore hers. I find my-
self wondering if JSS was debriefed 
on his return and if so by the CIA. 
When I met Felix Greene some years 
ago he said he had been but so in-
competently he had had to take over 
its direction (!). Have you realized 
that Oswald was never, according to 
the existing records, every debrief-
edby anyone? Is the conclusion not 
obvious? If it isn't, wait for 
AGENT OSWALD, Glad to get. Tnx, HW 


